
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On Monday during assembly, we 

celebrated the Kingship of Jesus, 

a Kingdom of truth and life, 

holiness and grace, justice, love 

and peace. We are trying to be 

messengers of God’s kingdom, to 

show kindness, help those in 

need, to use our gifts and talents 

to their best advantage.  

Matthew 25; 35-36 ‘For I was 

hungry and you gave me food; I 

was thirsty and you gave me 

drink; I was a stranger and you 

made me welcome; naked and 

you clothed me, sick and you 

visited me, in prison and you 

came to see me.’ 

 

Date Event 
Tuesday 12th 
December KS1 Christmas Show, 9.30am 

Wednesday 
13th December 

EYFS Christmas Show 9.30am 
EYFS and KS1 Christmas Party 

Thursday 14th 
December 

Christmas dinner and jumper 
day 

Friday 15th 
December 

Year 3 and 4 Christmas Party 

Monday 18th 
December Year 5 and 6 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 
20th 
December 

2.30pm – School closes  

Monday 8th 
January 

School opens for Spring 1 
Half Term 

Friday 16th 
February 

School closes for the Half 
Term Break at 3.30pm 

Monday 26th 
February 

School opens for the Spring 2 
Half Term 

 

Dates to Remember 
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Christmas Fayre – thank you for your 
generous support sending in a variety of 
items for this. We are sure that it will be a 
great success. Next week we will be asking 
the children to think about what we would like 
to buy with any monies raised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 


